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Request for Confidentiality Letter 

 

 

Date: June 2, 2023 

 

To whom it may concern, 
 

We hereby respectfully request that under the provision of 47 CFR 0.459 and 

0.457(d), the documents listed below and attached with this application for 

certification be provided with confidential status. 

 

Exhibit Type Document Number or Name 

Schematics NINA-B3.SCH.11-1 

Parts List NINA-B3_BOM_04-1 

 
 

Any exhibit / information for which we have requested confidentiality, but which may 

not be accorded such treatment by the FCC, should be returned to us 

 

The above exhibits, owned solely by u-blox AG, contain trade secrets and proprietary 
information not customarily release to the public. The public disclosure of these 

materials may be harmful to u-blox AG and provide unjustified benefits to its 

competitors.  

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Request_for_Confidentiality_Letter_TSI_FCCRequest_for_Confidentiality_Letter_TSI_FCCRequest_for_Confidentiality_Letter_TSI_FCCRequest_for_Confidentiality_Letter_TSI_FCCRequest_for_Confidentiality_Letter_TSI_FCCRequest_for_Confidentiality_Letter_TSI_FCC 

Filip Kruzela 
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